
From: Lisa Ledesma
To: DLNR.BLNR.Testimony
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Nawiliwili to Ahukini shared use path
Date: Tuesday, July 9, 2024 6:34:07 AM

Please please for our future and kids future. We need to clean up behind Ahukini and connect
the bike path so we can all get out and use it. Connecting it to Ahukini from Kealia has been
on our wish list for years. It so dangerous now back there to run and yet it safer than the
highway. 
I hope we can start focusing on our people vs the tourist. We need our children to get off the
computers and out on the path. But now it is too dangerous to do. By approving the connection
and finally doing it will help families come out and enjoy our coastline. 
Aloha Lisa Ledesma

mailto:divakauai@gmail.com
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From: Fran McDonald
To: DLNR.BLNR.Testimony
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Support CDUA-KA-3926
Date: Monday, July 8, 2024 5:50:40 PM

Dear BLNR,

I am writing in support of Conservation District Use Application KA-3926 for the Nawiliwili -
Ahukini Shared Use Path.

This area is supposed to be a conservation area to be appreciated by all Kauai residents.

Instead it has become a vehicle junkyard, a dangerous place to exercise or explore and a
hazard to the community and the environment. 

If it were converted to a park like multi use path it would not be a hiding place for drug
dealers, nefarious gatherings and dumping of toxic waste.

I am imploring you to please approve this application. 

Mahalo,
Fran

Fran McDonald
4317 Kai Ikena Dr
Kalaheo, HI 96741
(808) 635-0165
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